

KWUN TONG MARYKNOLL COLLEGE

100 TSUI PING ROAD KWUN TONG KOWLOON TEL: 2717 1485 FAX: 2727 2788

Mr. Wan Chi Yeung S.K.H. Kei Lok Primary School Lok Wah Estate Ngau Tau Kok, Kowloon

1st December, 2021

Dear Mr. Wan,

I would like to extend my heart-felt congratulations to your alumnus on attaining outstanding results in the HKDSE in 2021 and has been admitted to the following university:

Student	University	Programme	
CAI Yik Hoi	HKU	Bachelor of Arts	

I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude for your dedication to nurturing allround students so that they are well-equipped for secondary education. Only with all the hard work of your staff can these students achieve excellent results in the public examination and be admitted to the renowned universities.

I hope that we can continue to work hand in hand for the future generations of Hong Kong.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Yee Kin Wah

Principal